
Dear people: -

I am terribly sorry but this will have to be just a scratch

again. Sunday you shall have a nice long letter. More things

have been piled on us this week. Monday afternoon came the play,

so that we were behind hand on our work for Monday. Tuesday came

a match game

between us and the juniors in which we were beaten, which made

us behind hand in our work for Wednesday. And Wednesday we had

to get in our essays and prepare prose for today, and the prose

was the worst stuff we have ever had. Further this afternoon we

have got to have the class picture taken and go to a game

between juniors and

seniors. They say it takes an endless time to have the picture

taken. So late I be. And I have 3 lessons to get for Friday with

no time beforehand in the morning. He. He. You understand my

state. But what do you think we have finished advanced work in

Trig. Isn't that fine. Think the last match. I shall ever have

to do.

well the luncheon bell rang

lovingly
Ruth


